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“Thank you for routing your SEPA determination of DNS to county staff for comment. Per the 
preapplication conference (PAC-2022-00236) that was held on 7/14/2022, county staff discussed this 
project with the applicant and determined that this work would trigger the following review: Shoreline 
Exemption, Floodplain Inquiry, and Geological Hazard. I've attached the preapplication conference 
report for your reference and if you have any questions please feel free to reach out directly.  
Bryan Mattson Planner III bryan.mattson@clark.wa.gov 564-397-4319” 

Jan 24, 2023 11:17 am 


